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Comments: I support the snowmobile community and DO NOT want to see any more land taken away then

already has. As a resident of Alaska since birth (1991) I have already seen a decline in ride-able areas, without

these areas Alaska will become a shell of what it strives to represent. A true home to all, and all recreational

activities. We as a community do our very best to be respectful of NON motorized users, however it seems that

their only interest is to see our sport destroyed via taking riding areas away or making them so small, that only a

select few will ever be able to enjoy the sport. 


